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To be the best we can be – with God’s help 
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children and expects our staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy new year & welcome back to Year 4! 
  
I will be taking up an exciting opportunity to work on a placement at another school this half term. This will progress 
my teaching career further and support me in seeking my final professional accreditations. I will return the following 
half term. Please welcome Miss Bibi who will replace my role during Spring 1 and this exciting time will help develop her 
teaching career too! 
 
The team around your child in Year 4 will be: 
Miss. Bibi 
Miss. Doan 
Miss. Padmore 
 
Please note the following information and curriculum for this half term:  
 
In maths this term, we will be learning about fractions, perimeters and length. We will also be preparing for the Year 4 
Multiplication Tables Check. This will happen later in the year; however, please encourage your child to practice at home. 
You can do this through: 
 

- TTRockStars 
- Alexa/Smart Speakers 
- Free apps 
- Chanting 
- Posters  

 
P.E. 
Please find below our PE days. Children should come to school dressed in their PE kits on these days. 
 
Wednesday: – Athletics (outdoor PE kit required)  
Friday: – Gymnastics (indoor PE kit required)  
 
School P.E kit: 
a white t-shirt; 
black shorts/leggings/jogging bottoms; 
black  jacket (for outdoor P.E); 
trainers. 
Please note that all long hair must be tied back, and earrings need to be removed. 
 
Reading  
Please ensure that children are practising their reading at home every day of the week with their reading books. 
It is also important for children to return their reading book each week to be changed.  
 
Please can we ask that children bring their book and bookbag with them to school every day – bookbags have already 

been provided for every child     . 
 
*Our incentives for reading include:  
Children will receive x1 raffle ticket for 3 reads at home and x2 raffle tickets for more than 3 reads.  
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Raffle tickets will then be entered into our weekly prize draw for a chance at winning a book to take home as their prize.  
We hope that these incentives will support you and your child to practise their reading as much as possible at home.  
 
 
Spelling and maths homework 
Homework this half term, will be based around the basics: reading daily at home (20 minutes is the target) times tables, 
using Timetable Rockstars and spellings. We will be giving homework out on a Monday and collecting it in on a Friday. 
Please do come and speak with us if you have any questions – a member of staff is always on the door in the morning 
and in the afternoon. Thank you so much for all your support this term; it is so appreciated! 
 
If you have any questions at all, please speak to a member of the Year 4 team.  
 

Many thanks for your support      
 
Year 4 team 


